
From:   Richard Hibbeler   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   April 19, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0547-EX-ST-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Since they had different coordinates, I thought I should file this one as new.  Was there an easier for me
to have filed this?

Thanks,

Rich


